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	Date:
	4 November 2010

	
	Ref:
	47054/10

	Peter Thomas
Manager Development Assessment
Lane Cove Council 


Dear Peter, 
Re: Little Lane Carpark Redevelopment DA172/10
Thank you for your email of 26/10/2010 with the attached summary of issues from GMU dated 22/10/2010.

I understand that the JRPP has set a date for determination of the DA in early December 2010. 

It is appropriate following consideration of the feedback received and in light of the time required to address the issues raised, particularly the use of part of the public road for carparking, that DA172/10 be withdrawn effective from today. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Yours sincerely,
John Lee
Director Major Projects
